
Hi, 
 
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly needed 

housing for URI students as has been done for decades. 
 
As a parent of a URI student who is trying to find housing for next academic year, I am very concerned 

about the Town's ordinance rules. This is my son's first year living off campus in Narragansett. It will be 

almost impossible to find a rental for next year. Even if he finds one the cost will be almost tripled. Is the 

purpose of the town's ordinance to make life more difficult for URI students? 
Please consider this bill to allow more flexibility for students. My son loves URI and would love to finish 

his studies here. 
 
Best Regards, 
Edvin Kote 
8 Evergreen Terrace 
Norwalk, CT 06854 
 


